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UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 

EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN 
 

NOTICE REGARDING CONTINUED OPERATIONS  

DURING A GOVERNMENT SHUTDOWN 

If there is a lapse in federal funding (federal government shutdown) at midnight 
on December 20, 2024, the Court will remain open and all operations, including 
court hearings, will continue as scheduled. 

 
 

Date: December 20, 2024  Todd M. Stickle 
   Clerk of Court 


